
  NEWS FROM THE SURGERY  

ADVANCE NOTICE - SUMMER BANK HOLIDAYS  

 

 

 

STAFF TRAINING 
DISPENSARY/SURGERY 
CLOSED 
The nature of working within a GP 
Practice means that our team members 
both clinical and administrative, work to 
tight time slots, the majority of which is 
spent with patients.  Whilst this is a key 
element of our work, it means that there 
is no time for whole team staff training or 
hold vital meetings to support learning.  
To support us in being able to have time 
for these aspects of our work we have 
achieved approval from the Integrated 
Care Board that we will operate an 
emergency only service for patients on a 
designated Wednesday afternoon on 
selective months from 1.30pm until 
6.30pm to allow these meetings to take 

place.  Please note the dispensary 
and surgery will be closed 
except for access to emergency 
care via an initial telephone 
assessment service. 
We will publish our dates on our website 
and in the foyer so that all patients are 
aware of our opening times.  We 
appreciate your support with these 
closures for vital training and to help us 
improve procedures and processes within 
our teams. 

NEXT DATES: 
SEPT 25 
OCT 23 
NOV 27 

NEW STAFF MEMBERS 

The dispensary team are pleased to welcome Tamsyn who has 
recently joined us in June.  She has worked for us as a locum for many 
years, but this summer decided to become a permanent member of 
the team.  Tracey has also joined the reception team in July having 
worked at Flambards for over 25 years. So please say hello to both of 
the new team members next time you are in the surgery. 



 
 

 
 

CONTACT NUMBERS  
Tele: 01872 863221 

Open 8.30am - 6.15 pm - Mon to Fri 
www.carnondownssurgery.co.uk 

MEASLES 
Measles is in the news again.  There have been 
serious outbreaks in England and Wales and 
the number of children catching measles is 
rising. 

• Measles can be very serious disease, 
leading to ear and chest infections, fits, 
diarrhoea and damage to the brain.  

• Your child is at risk of measles if he or 
she has not had the MMR vaccination. 

• A child with measles can infect 
unprotected children they have been 
in contact with. 

• Two doses of MMR vaccine are needed 
to get the best protection. 

• If you child is due to have had two 
doses but has not yet received them, 
no matter what age they are, contact 
us and get them vaccinated. 
 

 
For more info www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles 

http://www.carnondownssurgery.co.uk/

